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              4 March 2014  
 

Mr MJ van Schalkwyk 

Professional Land Surveyor 

Danabaai 

 

Dear Mr van Schalkwyk 

 

TIERBERG LTER 232 

 

We have received the Surveyor-General approved plans today.  

 

Many thanks for your professional service. I have noticed that you have 

persisted despite the harsh environment and have gone to extremes to do the 

job well within the agreed period. In addition you have provided us with 

excellent advice. Your enthusiasm for your profession is commendable. 

 

I am therefore grateful for your service and you should feel free to use this 

letter as a recommendation to future clients. 

 

 

 

Johan Pauw 

Managing Director: SAEON 

P.O. Box 2600 
Pretoria 0001 
South Africa 
Tel: 012 349 7700 
Fax: 012 349 7719 
Int. Code: +27 
johan@saeon.ac.za 
www.saeon.ac.za 

 


